Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 804

From: JASMINE WATTS

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: DO NOT extend the state of emergency bill
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:01:20 AM

Good Morning,

I’m emailing in regards to the State of Emergency Bill being possibly extended until 31st Oct 2022.
1 DO NOT believe we need to extend it, it needs to end now.

Myself and many people around me vaccinated and unvaccinated are living a life of segregation, we are
continuing to be pressured into a state of fear. Many many countries and states are living without limitations
again, living freely and Queensland needs to get on the same page. The Queensland people are over it, we are
over the constant changes, the constant fear mongering from the government when it’s no longer needed.

I’m all for people be encouraged to get vaccinated but this is beyond people being vaccinated & or not. People
are not able to live the lives they are freely allowed to live because of unnecessary/outdated mandates, people
have lost their jobs due to the “state of emergency” and all the mandates and ropes people have to jump through
to live their lives. Children are growing up in a state of fear and unease, creating anxiety and fear of what is
happening next and” if I don’t get vaccinated I will die”- this from children!

This needs to end now, for the Queenslanders and for the Government. You’re not just dividing Queenslanders,
your dividing Australians and you are dividing the Australian people from the Government.

End the state of emergency, bring back our lives & let’s learn to live & move forward.

Thanks you & Kind Regards,
Jasmine Watts
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